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From: Justin Ly - NOAA Federal <justin.ly@noaa.gov>


Sent: Tuesday, February 26, 2019 8:16 AM


To: Alecia NOAA Federal


Cc: Seth Naman


Subject: Trinity briefing


Hi Lisa,


Attached is a briefing for you and Barry for the full inclusion of the Trinity River Division in the ROC on LTO.


Thanks,


--
Justin Ly


North Coast Branch Supervisor


NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region


(707) 825-5154


(707) 496-7237 cell


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov


http://www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov

